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Follow-up:

The order originally had the wrong coil assigned. An HS80 was assigned
to the job, but the job required SS45. The operators caught this error prior
to running the coil. Production planner allocated a different coil to the job
and the job was ran on the next shift.

Packaging wrote the wrong RM numbers down on 4 different bundles. The
errors were caught during the audit inspection and corrected. All packagers
on shift were notified of error. A training has since been conducted across
both shifts of packagers for Heil RM identification.




